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Secretariat PAEC 
In response to the following in your email 
1:1 General observation that the increase in decline in good governance practices due to 
the non compliance with existing policy. This decline is normally over a long period of 
time and intensifies in the number of events and the size. 

1:2. My experience does not see any change due to the the accepted culture in some 
organisations 

1:3.  Tightly of policy and development of new policy. Greater and improved 
compliance by CEO and Mangers as part of the KPI and work plan. 

2. This process forces transparency in an organisation internally and externally.
Recommendations from Cof I need to inform the community and enable the

progress to be monitored. 

John Tanner
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